
International Futsal Championship at SibFU

Event date: 20–21 may 2022

On 20 and 21 May 2022, Siberian Federal
University will hold International-2022 Futsal
Championship. We invite everyone to support the
teams or just watch the matches. Entrance to the
tournament is free.

12 teams will take part in the tournament. You will be able to watch the game of players from different
countries: Russia, Tajikistan, Kyrgyzstan, Iraq, Egypt, Palestine, Morocco, Guinea, Nigeria, Ghana,
Cameroon, Ecuador, Colombia, Peru, Chile, Venezuela, Bolivia, Azerbaijan, and Kazakhstan.

Schedule of game days of the tournament:

20 May (Friday) 16:00–20:30,●

21 May (Saturday) 12:30–15:00.●

The schedule of matches will be published in Vkontakte championship community after the draw.

The organizers of the championship are SibFU’s Office of Staff and Student Support and the Sports Club.

Contacts: Office of Staff and Student Support, +7 (902) 966-13-60, oska@sfu-kras.ru
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